AUGUST 2018 NEWSLETTER

A number of congenial households gathered in Bierschbachs' driveway for the Saxony Summer Social
on July 21%. The rain held off until the gathering was ending. Thanks to all who attended and brought
treats to share.

The Board and Saxony manager, David Littler, conducted another walk-through of the property with a
representative of Bloom Floralscapes (“Bloom”). Areas of concern were discussed. Bloom has
submitted suggestions for landscape improvements in several areas. They have also submitted a bid
for removing the almost-dead junipers just east of the Saxony entrance and replacing them with day-
lilies.

Fielding Trees is scheduled to spray for spider mites in all burning bushes. They will also treat the
ornamental fruit trees affected by fire blight. This will consist of one spraying, trimming off the dead
foliage and then another spraying, probably in the spring.

After a personal complaint to an Arapahoe County Commissioner, the Caley medians have been
sprayed with weed-killer. The appearance of the medians is somewhat improved.

Several Saxony homeowners on the west end have succeeded in arranging a meeting with the
Bramante homeowners association to inspect the remaining problem fences, with the aim of
pressuring the appropriate homeowners to repair and repaint those fence.

The Saxony Reserve Analysis has not yet been updated, but is under professional review.

The Board discussed its desire to reinstate visits to all households this fall prior to the Annual Meeting.
Details will be worked out at the September Board meeting.

The next Board meeting will be Monday, September 10, 2018 at 10:00 am at Barb Chamberlain's
house (9677). If you wish to attend, please check with Saxony manager, Dave Littler, or a Board
member, in case there is a change in the schedule.

http://www.peaktopeakmagt.com/pages/associations/saxony/index/h

Your Saxony Board,



